Snippets about Lake Tahoe



- South Tahoe Public Utility District's board is having a workshop March 3 from 2-5pm to review the proposed 2015-16 budget and 10-year financial plan. The meeting is at the district office, 1275 Meadow Crest Drive, South Lake Tahoe.
- Over the Edge, a mountain bike company, is opening a shop in South Lake Tahoe this year. The company tends to locate where the sport is a destination attraction.
- Foreigner will be at MontBleu in Stateline on June 6 at 9pm. Tickets are \$55.50, \$65.50 and \$75.50, plus fees, and available through Ticketmaster.
- Duane Whitelaw, former North Tahoe Fire Protection District chief, is now general manager/CEO of North Tahoe Public Utility District.
- This is the third time in four years the lack of snow has forced the cancellation of the Great Ski Race. This had been the primary fundraiser for the Tahoe Nordic Search & Rescue Team.